
Blessings Upon Blessings 

What a year 2020 was!! Who would have guessed we would still 

be dealing with social distancing, wearing a mask, hand 

sanitizing on demand, online schooling from home and viewing 

church online. But this is our world for a bit longer. 

Pinerock is still successfully hosting groups, smaller in number, 

but we are still having groups on a consistent basis. We are 

grateful to those groups that have come and those who are 

planning to come. The staff at Pinerock understands there are 

many issues out of everyone’s control, so if you have had to 

cancel or postpone a retreat or camp, we CANNOT wait till you 

are able to visit!  

BIG THANK YOU to the groups that have visited. They have all 

been very kind and supportive. Those who left a gratuity or an 

encouraging note….we cannot express how much those are 

appreciated. Lastly, thank you to those individuals, groups and 

churches that have sent donations. Pinerock has benefited from 

your generosity and kindness. 

Planning a retreat or summer camp for 2021? Call the camp 

office. All those who are working diligently at Pinerock look 

forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Blessings, 

Rich Stoffan & The Pinerock Staff 

Pinerock 
Camp & Retreat Center 



A few of us finally finished painting the upstairs' bathrooms in Vanderpool Dorms. 
Thanks Karrah, Rich & Trish!! They look great. 

Servants Week 
Servants Weeks 2021 has been cancelled. Please 

plan for this in April 2022. We are grateful for all 

those who are faithful volunteers at Pinerock.  

During this upcoming year we are planning to... 

Continue painting of cabins. (Martin cabins are 

next) 

Add window air conditioners to Spruce, Whitten 

and Juniper. 

Strip and reseal outdoor tables and benches. 

Countertop Ice Dispenser in Dining Hall. 

USB outlets for dorm rooms. 

If you would like to take part in being involved with 

one of the above projects, please connect with the 

Pinerock camp office. Thank you!! 

Galatians 6:7-10 TPT 

“...What you plant will always 

be the very thing you 

harvest.  The harvest you reap 
reveals the seed that was 

planted...If you plant the good 

seeds of Spirit-life you will 

reap the beautiful fruits that 

grow from the everlasting life 
of the Spirit. And don’t allow 

yourselves to be weary or 

disheartened in planting good 

seeds, for the season of 
reaping the wonderful harvest 

y o u ’ v e  p l a n t e d  i s  

coming! Take advantage of 

every opportunity to be a 
blessing to others, especially 

to our brothers and sisters in 

the family of faith! 


